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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
SUMMER SCHOOL OF EDUCATION 

VICTORIA, B.C.

August 27, 1949

Major R. F. Davey,
Inspector of Indian Schools, 
Department of Mines & Resources, 
P.0. Box 70,
Vancouver, B. C.

Dear Major Davey:
Thank you for your letter of August 

26. We have already sent a list of the teachers 
at Indian Schools attending Summer School to 
Colonel Neary. We had arranged to do this some 
time before the opening of Summer School.

For your information, we are enclosing
a duplicate list.

Yours very truly,

ohns, 
r School.

Harold P. 
Director, Sum
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